
Preparing for your remedy choice – update three (30 January 2025) 
 
Police Pensioner Update – January 2025 
 
This month we launch a video resource to help you understand your choice letter 
(Remediable Service Statement). This is the first of two video resources which look 
at the choice letter in detail.  
 
This video looks at your remedy choice and the information available in the 
Remediable Service Statement to help you make a decision. 
 
https://youtu.be/a8YyxG8c8b4 
 
Good progress is being made with issuing RSS. We have been finalising our 
processes around tax handling further to advice from HMRC and HMT and plan to 
re-commence issuing RSS in February.  
 
We will be in contact with you directly as we work through delivery of RSS.  
 
We are not able to provide information on the scheduling of RSS or when specific 
RSS will be sent out. 
  
Look out for our next update. 
Previous updates 
November 2024 update 
December 2024 update 
 

https://youtu.be/a8YyxG8c8b4
https://pensions.gov.scot/sites/default/files/2024-12/Police%C2%AD_Remedy_Hub_update_November.pdf
https://pensions.gov.scot/sites/default/files/2025-01/Preparing_for_your_remedy_choice_update_two_20_December_2024.pdf

